lllinois Letter Carrier Arrested and Removed for Selling
Marijuana from LLV

Working jointly with the lllinois Police Department, U.S. Postal Service Office of
Inspector General (USPS OIG) Special Agents arrested a Letter Carrier for state
narcotics violations after he was observed selling marijuana from his postal vehicle while
on duty. Subsequent to his arrest, a search warrant was served at the letter carrier’s
residence where agents seized drug paraphernalia and several bundles of Bulk
Business Mail, which had not been delivered to customers on his route. The letter
carrier was issued a Letter of Removal from the Postal Service, effective February 16.



